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Sensing and Control 
1985 Douglas Drive North 
Golden Valley, MN  55422 
1-815-235-5500 
1-815-235-5574 Fax 

May 8, 2012 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 

Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 

Re: Announcing a Proximity Sensor Obsolescence

Due to obsolescence issues used in a family of proximity sensors, Honeywell Sensing and Control will 
obsolete the products below effective December 31, 2012. Due to the very low sales volume on these 
parts, we will not pursue any engineering efforts to update parts. Additionally, effective immediately these 
parts will be removed from S&C’s website. 

Important dates to note are: 

 June 11, 2012: Last time buy. No orders will be accepted after this date. 
 December 31, 2012: Final delivery. Honeywell will not deliver parts after this date. 

Affected Listings: 
ZS-00426-01 
ZS-00427-01 

For additional information, please contact Nicole Joyce at nicole.joyce@honeywell.com or  
+1 815-235-5526. For Application support, please contact Pete Collins at peter.collins@honeywell.com or +1 
401-762-6268.

Best regards, 

Nicole Joyce 
Honeywell Sensing & Control 
Global Product Marketing Manager 


